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Bank of China moves to new home in BGC 

 

Bank of China officially transfers its operations to its new home in BGC, located at the The Finance Center, 

26th Street, corner 9th Avenue, Bonifacio Global City. The new office is a testament to the bank’s growing 

presence in the Philippines. 

 

The move is strategic in nature according to Mr. Deng Jun, Country Head of Bank of China Manila. “The 

move represents our commitment to our clients, and the new office allows us to better serve them. Our 

mission is to be the bridge between Chinese and Philippine trade and investment, and we do that by serving 

society and delivering excellence,” Mr. Deng said. The move also aims to fulfill the Bank’s vision of ‘Serving 

Society, Delivering Excellence’ by facilitating more Chinese investments in key sectors of the fast growing 

Philippine economy, and by providing project financing to power companies and Public Private Partnership 

Infrastructure Projects.  

 

Bank of China is China’s most international and diversified bank with operations in 54 countries and regions 

around the world where it provides a comprehensive range of financial services to customers. In the 

Philippines, Bank of China has a full commercial banking license and has been in operations since 2002. 
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